
 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2010-14.2.2 Phase 2 of Balancing Authority 
Reliability-based Controls 
BAL-004-0 
 
Initial Ballot Results 
 
Now Available 
 
A formal comment period and initial ballot for the recommended retirement of BAL-004-0 – Time Error 
Correction concluded 8 p.m. Eastern, Thursday, November 12, 2015. 
 
The ballot received sufficient affirmative votes for approval. Voting statistics are listed below, and the 
Ballot Results page provides the detailed results. 
 

Ballot 

Quorum / Approval 

84.40% / 98.17% 

  
Next Steps 
The drafting team will consider all comments received during the formal comment period and determine 
the next steps of the project. 
  
Standards Development Process 
For more information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual.   
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Darrel Richardson (via email) or at 
(609) 613-1848. 
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